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COIN organized a workshop on Schemes and Grants at Indian Institute of Technology, 

Delhi on 3rd September 2015. Dr. Manoj Kumar Sharma (Associate Professor) of ECE 

Department from Dronacharya College of Engineering, Gurgaon attended the workshop. 

The objective of the workshop was to enable the colleges to know about schemes and 

grants of Govt. of India for innovation projects of research and development activities for 

which Colleges are eligible to apply.  

  


